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WELCOME HOME, MARK JONES!

With gratitude to our Mission &
Outreach Director Search Committee
(Tom Carsten, Cynthia McWhirt, Mae
McAuley and Brandi Popovich), your WPC
Personnel Committee and Session are
pleased to announce the appointment of
Mark Jones to an expanded position that
will include responsibility for our Mission &
Outreach endeavors. Mark served here as our beloved Director
of Children and Family Ministries from 1995 to 2004. Those who
remember Mark do so with great affection as his boundless joy

and deep faith gave shape to a generation of WPC'’s youngest.
Over the subsequent 13 years, Mark worked toward his Master of
Divinity degree at San Francisco Theological Seminary and has
been serving recently as Commissioned Ruling Elder (Pastor) at
Community United Presbyterian Church in Los Angeles. Mark
brings a passion for mission, a deep love for God and God's
people, and delight in coming home to his WPC family. While
Mark’s additional responsibilities are still being determined, we
look forward to welcoming Mark and Romana home to WPC.
Mark will officially begin on Monday, July 17. Please be sure to
give him your warmest welcome.
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